
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
UNITED STATES ARMY INTELLIGENCE AND SECURITY COMMAND 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION/PRIVACY OFFICE 
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-5995 

February 26, 1990 
REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF: 

 

FOI/Privacy Office 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter of February 9, 1990, again asking for a diligent search for all information relating to the investigation 
by the Army of the assassination of President Kennedy. Your letter was 
received in this office on February 14, 1990. 

As indicated in our letters of January 17, and February 7, 1990, a 
check at this headquarters for records pertaining to the assassination 
of President Kennedy was met with negative results. 

If you have any further questions regarding this action, please feel 
free to contact this office at any time. Please refer to case #185F-90. 

Sincerely, 

z2re% ia140j2  
rt J. Walsh, Jr. 

Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Office 


